
MINUTES OF THE WBOE CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
Thursday, November 4, 2021 

Conducted via Webex 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Dr. Michael Strambler, Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

PRESENT: Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent; Dr. Michael Strambler, Curriculum Committee 

Chair; Sarah Beth Del Prete, BOE; Lynn Piasyck, BOE Chair, ex officio 

 

2 additional members of the BOE were in attendance: Dr. Jay Dahya and Maria Madonick. 

 

II. PUBLIC COMMENT: There was no Public Comment. 

 

III. UPDATE ON SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 2021-22 

 BRS Principal Analisa Sherman presented an update on BRS student attendance for the first two 

 months of this school year. 

 

IV. NEW GRADE 6 PRE-ALGEBRA COURSE 

Mathematics specialist Kim Franklin presented an overview of this new course. Ms. Madonick and 

Dr. Dahya noted the importance of communication on preparation for this course, the process for 

course enrollment, and course offerings in comparative districts. 

 

V. ONGOING CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT 

 Ms. Sherman presented an update on ongoing curriculum development at Beecher Road School. Ms. 

 Del Prete expressed interest in receiving any materials possible from the recent staff professional 

 development day. 

 

VI. ADJOURNMENT 

Prior to adjourning, Committee members expressed interest in an update on the DARE program at 

the next meeting of the Curriculum Committee. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 5:00 p.m.  


